
Sainsbury’s redevelopment 

I am emailing to express my total objection to the redevelopment of the Sainsbury’s site in Winchmore Hill. 
The reasons I object to this are as follows
A flat development has already completed in the local area.
Sainsbury’s supermarket is needed by the local community.
A development of this size would put to much pressure on the local infrastructure.
I am in total opposition to the development.
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